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Hi Friend,

As Menôs Health Awareness Month comes to a close, weôd like to thank everyone who donated to
support the work that we do at Us TOO providing educational resources and support services to
the prostate cancer community at no charge. 

More than 200 volunteer-led prostate cancer support groups in the U.S. and abroad
Hot SHEET prostate cancer newsletter (available online and in print)
Prostate cancer News You Can Use (monthly digital distribution)
Prostate cancer Inspire support & discussion online community
Prostate Pointers email exchange
Educational website (www.ustoo.org)
Educational materials (online and in print)
Educational events such as Prostate Cancer Community Conversations
Toll-free prostate cancer helpline with option to connect callers with similar survivors for peer-
to-peer conversations (800-808-7866)

If you havenôt yet donated, please help Us TOO help others with funding to support the resources
that we provide and the impact that we have thanks to hundreds of amazing volunteers across the
country. Together, we can do even more to help address unmet needs and underserved challenges
in the prostate cancer community specific to education and support. 

But we need your help. Please donate now. 

Thank you, 
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